
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Norman Cohen to the District 3 seat on the Countywide Bicycle Advisory
Committee to a term expiring December 31, 2024, as recommended by Supervisor Diane
Burgis. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Committee provides input to the County and the cities of the County on bicycle
projects for the Transportation Development Act (TDA) funds to construct
bicycle/pedestrian projects and also provide advice to cities and the County on bicycle
planning matters.

The term for this seat expired on December 31, 2020. Applications were accepted and the
recommendation to appoint the above individual was then determined. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/07/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Alicia Nuchols,
925-655-2335

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  7, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 30

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor

Date: June  7, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: APPOINTMENT TO THE COUNTYWIDE BICYCLE COMMITTEE



The District 3 seat would remain vacant. 


